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Federal Communications Commisiprember 30, 2013
Office of the Secretary

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW, Room TW-A323
Washington, DC 20054

Re:  Liberty University, Inc.
NCE Station Main Studio Waivers

Dear Ms Dortch:

On behalf of Liberty University, Inc. (“Liberty"), licensee of the NCE-F'M stations listed below,
this is to advise vou that copies of the public inspection files for those stations will no longer be
maintained in their communities of Hcense. The aflecred stations are as follows:

WVRA, Enfield, North Carolina, Fac. 1D 164202
WVRD, Zebulon, North Carolina, Fac. 11D 41094
WVRH, Norlina, North Carolina, Fac. 11D 1208
WVRL, Elizabeth City, North Carolina, Fac. ID 86560
WVRP, Roancke Rapids, North Carolina, Fac. 1D 85603
WVRS, Gore. Virgina, Fac. I} 122630
WVRIL Clifton Forge, Virginia 177072

All of the listed stations have been granted waivers of Section 73.1125(a) of the rules pertaining
to main studio location. In cach waiver request, Liberty made a commitment to make a copy of the
station's public file available in the community of license. But Liberty has had few, il any, requests from
members of the public to view its local public inspection files, and the FCC now considers the
maintenance of local files as optional.  Accordingly, effective immediately, Liberty will no longer
maintain public {iles in the communities of license of the stations listed above. 1t will, however, continue
to maintain complete public files at the waivered stations’ main studios, which are co-located with those
of Station WRVL, Lynchburg, Virginia, and continuz to provide a toll-free telephone number to
Lynchburg from each community of license.
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Should questions arise concerning this matter, please communicate with the undersigned.

Very truly yofrs,

HCM:jpg

cc: Michael Wagner (via email: michael. wagner@fcc.gov)

Penelope Dade (via email: penelope.dade@fcc.gov)
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be: Mr. Jerry Edwards*

* A copy of this letter should be placed in the public inspection files for all affected stations.



